
RYE WATER DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Wednesday, January 31, 2024 

7:30 p.m. 

(following the Budget Committee Meeting) 

Rye Town Hall & via Zoom 

 

 

Meeting ID:  881 7720 9161  Password:  123456  Call-in Number: 646-558-8656 

 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88177209161?pwd=8xdAqO4mjIzPyabHrhNPZdQMuumufA.1&from=addon 

 

 

The Rye Water District will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 7:30 PM in 

the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, in accordance with the provisions of RSA 33:8-a to 

receive public comment on the question of a warrant article(s) to borrow up to $15,950,000 for 

the design, development and construction of a water treatment facility.  

 

At the public hearing, the Commissioners will discuss the likely availability of loan funds from 

the N.H. Department of Environmental Services (“NHDES”) Drinking Water State Revolving 

Loan Fund for up to $11,000,000 which includes $2,000,000 in loan forgiveness, and of loan 

funds from the NH Drinking Water & Groundwater Trust Fund for up to $4,950,000 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88177209161?pwd=8xdAqO4mjIzPyabHrhNPZdQMuumufA.1&from=addon

